

Katrina Goggins
Director of Communications

June 8, 2017



Dear

This letter is being written as a follow-up to the questions you submitted during the "Public Participation" portion of the May 22 meeting of the Trustees of School District 5 of Lexington and Richland Counties.

You asked, "In writing, the other tracts of land the District is looking @ for a new elementary school"

Pursuant to the due diligence process, to protect the business interests of the district, and consistent with the Freedom of Information Act; details regarding appraisals and other sale matters will remain confidential until after the process has been completed.

You also asked, "In writing, will the students that are attending LME (Lake Murray Elementary) who live in Chapin – Are they going to be re-zoned back to CES."

As we do not yet have a new school in the Chapin geographical area, it is not possible - nor is it appropriate - for the district to speculate on or address "re-zoning" matters at this time.

Regards,

Katrina Goggins

LL a So

5-22-17 I would like to writing. The other funds of lord the District is looking @ Bur A New Element School

who live lespir - Are they going